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Pupils of the Week 

7J 
Ayman— For his hard work and focus in all 
lessons 

7R 
Jamal— For excellent problem skills in 

coding 

8A 
Sky— For keeping a good rhythm during 
music 

8L 
Precious— For working independently on 
patterns 

9R 
Anika— For using finger spaces in all her 
writing 

Y9 
Hope— For understanding the terms 'more 
than' and 'fewer than' in Power Maths 

10C 
Aaliah— For her excellent practical skills 
helping to make chalk during enterprise 
lessons 

10L 
Donnell— For great engagement in a group 
game in play skills 

11A 
Oyin— For being very mature and working 

hard in Literacy  

11L 
Chidi— For his continued commitment to 
art and creativity 

Y11 
Ashlyn— For working hard in all subjects 
and trying her best to deal with difficult 
situations 

12K 
Teniola— For her helping others with their 
Arts Award Projects and her high standards for 
her own  

12V 
Dean— For his consistent kindness and 
consideration 

13L 
Tristan— For using a clear voice and checking 
his change when buying food from the shop  

13S 
Mohamed— For staying in the dinning hall 
at lunchtime without making a fuss 

14J 
Adeolu— For independently remembering 
to read his social story and improved road 
safety 

14L 
Leah— For being a good leadership role 
model 

Star of the Week 

Rigzim— For showing maturity and 

confidence in his independent travel . 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We are busy  supporting our leavers and preparing for our new 
intake in September. We held our Year 6 parent’s meeting on 
Wednesday evening and our leavers assemblies will be held the 
week commencing 11th July. Our leavers prom being held on Friday 
15th July. Thursday was the last day of our leaver’s college link. 
Meanwhile we continue to work hard: Functional Skills exams have 
been taking place this week and will continue into next week. Today 
we held our sports day. It was wonderful to hold this as a whole 
school event again. Thanks go to Ali, Raph and Jo who’ve led on 
this and to our Greenhouse volunteers who supported with staffing. 

 

After school clubs will finish on Thursday 14th July. We are 
reviewing our offer for next year and will publish this at the start of 
the Autumn term. We plan to re commence breakfast club in 
September.  

 

We’ve had five COVID cases this week which is our largest number 
for some time. Please continue to keep as safe as possible. 

 

Please will you complete and return your parent survey before the 
end of term. Your feedback is very important to us.  

 

Teachers will call parents during the week of 11th July to talk with 
you about next year. 

 

Thanks for your support over the next few weeks. Please do get in 
touch if you have any questions. 

Eileen 
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Drama at Highshore! 
 

In Drama this Term, 11A and 7R have been working with NYT 
practitioners. 11A will be going to the NYT building to share the 

great work they have been doing.  
Jeff 

 
7J Teacher & Drama lead 

 


